

## RESCISSION OF PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE

Date:	4/11/25	

Dear Customers: at 1305 - 1335 Sandalwood Cove

Effective today the "Precautionary Boil Water Notice" that was put in effect on <u>4/9/25</u> is hereby rescinded.

The following actions were taken to correct the problem:

- 1. The water main was repaired, valve was repaired/replaced.
- 2. The utility has flushed the system.

The utility has flushed the system and completed all testing to ensure the drinking water standards have been met.

We have also satisfactorily completed a bacteriological survey showing that the water is safe to drink.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to call the Chief Water Plant Operator, if he is unavailable please ask for the Assistant Utilities Director, Utilities Director or District Manager.

R. J. Riniolo

Richard Riniolo, Chief Water Plant Operator ST LUCIE WEST SERVICES DISTRICT 450 SW UTILITY DRIVE PORT ST LUCIE, FL 34986 (772) 340-0220 / Fax (772) 871-5771 TI Bayer

TJ Bayer, Assistant Utilities Director ST LUCIE WEST SERVICES DISTRICT 450 SW UTILITY DRIVE PORT ST LUCIE, FL 34986 (772) 340-0220 / Fax (772) 871-5771